
 

 
Press Release No. 24/24 

International Water Conclave to be held in Shillong 

Shillong, February 5, 2024: The Government of Meghalaya in collaboration with the Ministry 

of Jal Shakti, Government of India and with active support from the partner agencies is 

organizing the International Water Conclave with a special focus on water issues in Hill States 

in The Courtyard by Mariott, Shillong on the 9th and 10th February, 2024. Prior to the main 

event, a Pre Conclave Event will be held on the 7th February, 2024 at 10:00 AM at the State 

Convention Centre, Shillong. 

 


